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Management Challenges in Different Types of African Firms Leona Achtenhagen
2017-05-18 This book focuses on management challenges in different types of
companies, ranging from small to large, from private to public and from service
to manufacturing in the African context. With empirical data from countries as
diverse as Rwanda, Kenya and Ethiopia, it discusses the increasing economic
importance of the African continent, covering relevant topics on sustainability
and environmental issues, exports, logistics, HR issues, innovation and
financial reporting. Through different conceptual insights and empirical case
studies, the research presented serves as a useful resource for academics,
students, and policy-makers interested in in-depth studies on management
challenges in Africa.
Global Perspectives and Local Challenges Surrounding International Student
Mobility Bista, Krishna 2015-12-09 As one of the fastest growing trends in
higher education, study abroad programs are having a critical impact on the
educational landscape. While international study programs generate more revenue
and promote campus diversity, there are several challenges that must be
considered when integrating non-native students into native universities.
Global Perspectives and Local Challenges Surrounding International Student
Mobility explores comparative research regarding the implementation of
effective strategies needed when working with native and non-native individuals
in educational settings. Offering perspectives from international student
experiences, as well as views on current mobility trends, immigration policies,
and challenges with cultural expectations, this publication will be a critical
source for educators, policymakers, and university staff who interact with
international students.
Decision Support Systems VI - Addressing Sustainability and Societal Challenges
Shaofeng Liu 2016-05-17 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
Second International Conference on Decision Support Systems Technology, ICDSST
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2016, held in Plymouth, UK, May 23-25. The theme of the event was “Decision
Support Systems Addressing Sustainability & Societal Challenges”, organized by
the EURO (Association of European Operational Research Societies) working group
of Decision Support Systems (EWG-DSS). The 15 full papers presented in this
book were selected out of 51 submissions after being carefully reviewed by
internationally experts from the ICDSST 2016 Program Committee and external
invited reviewers. The selected papers are representative of current and
relevant research activities in various areas of decision support systems, such
as sustainability and societal challenges; risk management and project
portfolio management; business intelligence and knowledge management; and
technologies to improve system usability.
Airline Choices for the Future Kostas Iatrou 2016-03-16 Airline Choices for the
Future: From Alliances to Mergers offers an up-to-date assessment of the
industry as it stands today, delivering a comprehensive insight into how the
world of airline alliances is changing, and how the merger phenomenon is likely
to fit into the new scenario. The purpose of this book is twofold. Firstly, it
outlines the evolution and the reasons behind alliances between international
air carriers, the alliances' track records and the way they have affected
airlines and the air transport industry. Secondly, drawing on past and more
recent developments in the industry, it examines the experiences airlines
involved in cross-border mergers have gone through and the advantages and
difficulties they have come across. Alliances and mergers are presented from
both the airline and the consumer perspective. The book provides a balanced
account of where mergers and alliances have taken the industry to date,
bridging the gap between merger theory and implemented practices and
strategies. It also identifies the challenges alliances and cross-border
mergers have faced and highlights the key forces affecting airline development.
Theoretical evidence is supplemented by data collected via surveys and
interviews with airline executives, aviation experts, consultants and
regulatory bodies.
Global Trends 2040 National Intelligence Council 2021-03 "The ongoing COVID-19
pandemic marks the most significant, singular global disruption since World War
II, with health, economic, political, and security implications that will
ripple for years to come." -Global Trends 2040 (2021) Global Trends 2040-A More
Contested World (2021), released by the US National Intelligence Council, is
the latest report in its series of reports starting in 1997 about megatrends
and the world's future. This report, strongly influenced by the COVID-19
pandemic, paints a bleak picture of the future and describes a contested,
fragmented and turbulent world. It specifically discusses the four main trends
that will shape tomorrow's world: - Demographics-by 2040, 1.4 billion people
will be added mostly in Africa and South Asia. - Economics-increased government
debt and concentrated economic power will escalate problems for the poor and
middleclass. - Climate-a hotter world will increase water, food, and health
insecurity. - Technology-the emergence of new technologies could both solve and
cause problems for human life. Students of trends, policymakers, entrepreneurs,
academics, journalists and anyone eager for a glimpse into the next decades,
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will find this report, with colored graphs, essential reading.
Arab Women and Their Evolving Roles in the Global Business Landscape Al-A'ali,
Ebtihaj 2017-12-01 Occupational segregation is a pressing issue in business and
can be detrimental to women in the workforce. With the this segregation
growing, there is now an urgent need to increase the presence of women in the
business market. Arab Women and Their Evolving Roles in the Global Business
Landscape is a pivotal reference source for the latest research findings on the
Arab culture and how the global culture impacts Arab women in the business
market. Featuring extensive coverage on relevant areas such as work and family
balance, gender stereotypes, and the glass ceiling, this publication is an
ideal resource for legislators and policymakers, economic developers, corporate
practitioners, educational faculties, and students of all disciplines who are
looking to change the way gender is viewed in the workforce.
Challenges and Opportunities to Develop Organizations Through Creativity,
Technology and Ethics Silvia L. Fotea 2020-06-11 This proceedings volume
provides a multifaceted perspective on current challenges and opportunities
that organizations face in their efforts to develop and grow in an ever more
complex environment. Featuring selected contributions from the 2019 Griffiths
School of Management Annual Conference (GSMAC) on Business, Entrepreneurship
and Ethics, this book focuses on the role of creativity, technology and ethics
in facilitating the transformation organizations need in order to be ready for
the future and succeed. Growth and development have always been imperative for
people, organizations, and societies and a relevant topic in the management
sciences. Globalization, along with dramatic changes in social, cultural, and
technological progress, are the main factors that determine the current
conditions for development, putting forth a new set of challenges and
opportunities that are putting pressure on organisations to adapt. Although
technology and creativity seem to be the mantra for success in this new
context, issues around the ethics of these two factors also seem to be crucial
to the sustainability of growth in organizations. Featuring contributions on
topics such as academic marketing, technology in healthcare organizations,
ethical issues in hospitality, artificial intelligence and data mining, this
book provides research and tools for students, professors, practitioners and
policy makers in the fields of business, management, public administration and
sociology.
Climate Change, Migration and Human Rights Dimitra Manou 2017-05-12 Climate
Change already having serious impacts on the lives of millions of people across
the world. These impacts are not only ecological, but also social, economic and
legal. Among the most significant of such impacts is climate change-induced
migration. The implications of this on human rights raise pressing questions,
which require serious scholarly reflection. Drawing together experts in this
field, Climate Change, Migration and Human Rights offers a fresh perspective on
human rights law and policy issues in the climate change regime by examining
the interrelationships between various aspects of human rights, climate change
and migration. Three key themes are explored: understanding the concepts of
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human dignity, human rights and human security; the theoretical nexus between
human rights, climate change and migration or displacement; and the practical
implications and challenges for lawyers and policy-makers of protecting human
dignity in the face of climate change and displacement. The book also includes
a series of case studies from Alaska, Bangladesh, Kenya and the Pacific islands
which aim to improve our understanding of the theoretical and practical
implications of climate change for human rights and migration. This book will
be of great interest to scholars of environmental law and policy, human rights
law, climate change, and migration and refugee studies.
International Business Management Kamal Fatehi 2018-10-30 This textbook
explores the theoretical and practical aspects of managing international
business operations while also dealing with multi-cultural, multi-national and
global issues of managing business expansion beyond the domestic market. A
second, revised edition of Managing Internationally: Succeeding in a Culturally
Diverse World, each chapter contains up-to-date material, in-depth coverage of
topics, visual aids (i.e., charts, tables, etc.), and vignettes, making this
new edition engaging, visually appealing and easily accessible for students
taking International Business Management courses. The contents of this textbook
are separated into four parts. Part one offers introductory information on the
scope and importance of international business management as well as the social
and ethical challenges. Part two covers cultural and behavioral topics. Part
three discusses the strategic and operational aspects of international business
management. Part four explores human resources and labor relations. To assist
students, each chapter starts a preview section which includes an outline of
the chapter indicating the important aspects along with a brief description of
the major issues. Following the preview is a vignette that encapsulates the
crux of the chapter, often presented in an amusing and engaging manner. To
further help students focus on key issues, the text includes the list of useful
business cases to which students can refer. To assist professors in teaching
from this book, ancillary teaching materials such as sample syllabi, slides,
tests and answer keys will be available for download.
Tourism and Foreign Direct Investment H. Cristina Jönsson 2022-03-03 This is
the first volume to examine and shed significant light on the issues,
challenges and prospects presented by foreign direct investment (FDI) in
tourism - a topic of increasing relevance in light of the covid-19 pandemic and
economic consequences. This book addresses the need to examine the TFDI
phenomenon considering resilient tourism development approaches and includes
discussion on impacts of a rapidly evolving global pandemic on tourism.
Recognising that its impact on tourism has only just begun, the book includes
early estimates of the damage to the tourism economy and TFDI over 2020 and
beyond. It considers how the COVID-19 pandemic may change society, the economy,
and tourism, and how some of the key research needs to understand these changes
and contribute to a more sustainable post-pandemic tourism sector. Through a
collection of chapters focusing on principles, practices and a diverse range of
destination case studies, the book considers TFDI from the economic, social and
environmental and regulatory perspectives. Thus, the book will advance
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understanding of the positive and negative impacts of TFDI as well as how
emerging problems and wider implications for local economies and communities
can be managed more sustainably, while also discussing the transformative
opportunities offered by TFDI regarding key economic, social and environmental
issues. This will be essential reading for upper-level students and researchers
in the field of tourism development.
Who will bear the cost of REDD+? Evidence from subnational REDD+ initiatives
Cecilia Luttrell 2016-08-16 REDD+ is based on the premise that actors with an
interest in reducing emissions will pay for the costs of reducing
deforestation. However, concerns have been raised about whether stakeholders in
REDD+ host countries will end up bearing at least some of the costs. Drawing on
a pan-tropical dataset covering 22 subnational REDD+ initiatives in five
countries, we examine the degree to which these concerns about REDD+ are played
out. We find that many institutions in REDD+ host countries, particularly
subnational governments, are bearing implementation costs not covered by the
budgets of subnational REDD+ initiatives. Opportunity costs are typically
evaluated in terms of the value of production foregone, but can also be
assessed in terms of the number of people affected. We show that expectations
about which stakeholder groups will bear the greatest opportunity costs depend
on whether the metric is total value or total number of people. The stakeholder
groups with the greatest number of people affected are likely to be small-scale
actors engaged in legally ambiguous land uses, which is a potential barrier to
recognition and compensation of their costs. Our study clarifies the
distribution of implementation and opportunity costs by characterizing the
institutions and stakeholders that bear the costs of different types of
subnational REDD+ initiatives. Thus, it complements common discourses in the
benefit-sharing literature about which stakeholder groups have legitimate
claims on revenues from REDD+ and should therefore be considered in the design
of benefit-sharing systems.
Gender and Diversity: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
Management Association, Information Resources 2018-08-03 Today, gender
inequality and diversity are at the forefront of discussion, as the issue has
become an international concern for politicians, government agencies, social
activists, and the general public. Consequently, the need to foster and sustain
diversity and inclusiveness in the interactions among various groups of people
is relevant today more than ever. Gender and Diversity: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications provides a critical look at gender and
modern-day discrimination and solutions to creating sustainable diversity
across numerous contexts and fields. Highlighting a range of topics such as
anti-discrimination measures, workforce diversity, and gender inequality, this
multi-volume book is designed for legislators and policy makers, practitioners,
academicians, gender studies researchers, and graduate-level students
interested in all aspects of gender and diversity studies.
Higher Education Resourcing Higher Education Challenges, Choices and
Consequences OECD 2020-06-18 Investment in higher education in OECD countries
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has increased substantially over the last 20 years, as a result of higher
enrolment, increasing costs, government priorities related to skills, and
research and innovation. Faced with economic and fiscal challenges, public
authorities across the OECD need now more than ever to make thoughtful
decisions about how to mobilise, allocate and manage financial and human
resources in higher education.
The Founder's Dilemmas Noam Wasserman 2013-04 The Founder's Dilemmas examines
how early decisions by entrepreneurs can make or break a startup and its team.
Drawing on a decade of research, including quantitative data on almost ten
thousand founders as well as inside stories of founders like Evan Williams of
Twitter and Tim Westergren of Pandora, Noam Wasserman reveals the common
pitfalls founders face and how to avoid them.
Globalization of Management Education AACSB International 2011-02-09 In this
comprehensive report, the AACSB Task Force explores broad globalization trends
in management education that command the attention of any individual or
institution striving to navigate in today's environment.
International Business Debra Johnson 2003 Taking neither an economic approach
nor a purely managerial approach to its subject matter, this work offers
students an integrated resource on the subject of international business. Its
main theme is the process of globalization which the authors address in great
detail.
Electricity Deregulation James M. Griffin 2009-11-15 The electricity market has
experienced enormous setbacks in delivering on the promise of deregulation. In
theory, deregulating the electricity market would increase the efficiency of
the industry by producing electricity at lower costs and passing those cost
savings on to customers. As Electricity Deregulation shows, successful
deregulation is possible, although it is by no means a hands-off process—in
fact, it requires a substantial amount of design and regulatory oversight. This
collection brings together leading experts from academia, government, and big
business to discuss the lessons learned from experiences such as California's
market meltdown as well as the ill-conceived policy choices that contributed to
those failures. More importantly, the essays that comprise Electricity
Deregulation offer a number of innovative prescriptions for the successful
design of deregulated electricity markets. Written with economists and
professionals associated with each of the network industries in mind, this
comprehensive volume provides a timely and astute deliberation on the many
risks and rewards of electricity deregulation.
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 2009
Handbook of Research on Managing Intellectual Property in Digital Libraries
Tella, Adeyinka 2017-08-16 Taking into consideration the variety of information
being created, produced, and published, the acquisition and archiving of eresources by digital libraries is rapidly increasing. As such, managing the
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rights to these resources is imperative. The Handbook of Research on Managing
Intellectual Property in Digital Libraries is a pivotal reference source for
the latest scholarly research on strategies in which digital libraries engage
in the management of increasing digital intellectual property to protect both
the users and the creators of the resources. Featuring coverage on a broad
range of topics such as copyright management, open access, and software
programs, this book is ideally designed for academicians, researchers, and
practitioners seeking material on property rights and e-resources.
Business Challenges in the Changing Economic Landscape - Vol. 1 Mehmet Huseyin
Bilgin 2015-10-29 This book is the first of the two volumes featuring selected
articles from the 14th Eurasia Business and Economics conference held in
Barcelona, Spain, in October 2014. Peer-reviewed articles in this first volume
present latest research breakthroughs in the areas of Accounting, Corporate
Governance, Finance and Banking, Institutional and International Economics, and
Regional Studies. The contributors are both distinguished and young scholars
from different parts of the World.
Contemporary Issues in International Business Davide Castellani 2018-02-14 The
ACADEMY OF INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS (UK and Ireland Chapter) Published in
association with the UK and Ireland Chapter of the Academy of International
Business. This brand new edited collection addresses the growing uncertainty
and socio-economic challenges of globalisation and its profound implications
for the strategies and operations of multinational enterprises (MNEs).
Responding to the new balance in international business, the authors offer
valuable insights into the co-evolutionary processes involved in headquarterssubsidiary relationships, the need for novel strategies by MNEs to retain
competitive advantage, improve performance and contribute to the global
economy.
International Arbitration and Mediation - From the Professional's Perspective
Anita Alibekova 2007-06 An examination of the techniques or arbitration and
mediation.
Open Praxis, Open Access Darren Chase 2020-07-14 This landmark collection will
help readers understand the open access movement, open data, open educational
resources, open knowledge, and the opportunities for an open and transformed
world they promise.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States National Research Council
2009-07-29 Scores of talented and dedicated people serve the forensic science
community, performing vitally important work. However, they are often
constrained by lack of adequate resources, sound policies, and national
support. It is clear that change and advancements, both systematic and
scientific, are needed in a number of forensic science disciplines to ensure
the reliability of work, establish enforceable standards, and promote best
practices with consistent application. Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed plan for addressing these
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needs and suggests the creation of a new government entity, the National
Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and enforce standards within the
forensic science community. The benefits of improving and regulating the
forensic science disciplines are clear: assisting law enforcement officials,
enhancing homeland security, and reducing the risk of wrongful conviction and
exoneration. Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States gives a full
account of what is needed to advance the forensic science disciplines,
including upgrading of systems and organizational structures, better training,
widespread adoption of uniform and enforceable best practices, and mandatory
certification and accreditation programs. While this book provides an essential
call-to-action for congress and policy makers, it also serves as a vital tool
for law enforcement agencies, criminal prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic
science educators.
Competitiveness of CEE Economies and Businesses Piotr Trąpczyński 2016-07-28
This book presents peer-reviewed, state-of-the-art conceptual and empirical
papers devoted to changes in the international competitive position of the
Central and Eastern European (CEE) region, its countries and businesses. While
the unprecedented scale of transformation in the CEE region has provided a
distinct research setting for international business and economics scholars for
more than two decades, there have also been recent discussions about the extent
to which the region continues to have a unique business environment. The
region's economies have reached different levels of market development and
modern business practice adoption, with some of them now frequently classified
as advanced economies. Consequently, the same level of heterogeneity among CEE
countries can also be observed at the sector and business level. The
contributions in this book highlight possible sources of competitive advantage
for CEE countries and firms, in light of recent intensive debates about the
danger of the middle-income trap and the potential solutions to it.
The Cultural Dimension of Global Business (1-download) Gary Ferraro 2015-07-22
This book demonstrates how the theories and insights of anthropology have
positively influenced the conduct of global business and commerce, providing a
foundation for understanding the impact of culture on global business, and
global business on culture.
The Fourth Industrial Revolution Klaus Schwab 2017-01-03 World-renowned
economist Klaus Schwab, Founder and Executive Chairman of the World Economic
Forum, explains that we have an opportunity to shape the fourth industrial
revolution, which will fundamentally alter how we live and work. Schwab argues
that this revolution is different in scale, scope and complexity from any that
have come before. Characterized by a range of new technologies that are fusing
the physical, digital and biological worlds, the developments are affecting all
disciplines, economies, industries and governments, and even challenging ideas
about what it means to be human. Artificial intelligence is already all around
us, from supercomputers, drones and virtual assistants to 3D printing, DNA
sequencing, smart thermostats, wearable sensors and microchips smaller than a
grain of sand. But this is just the beginning: nanomaterials 200 times stronger
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than steel and a million times thinner than a strand of hair and the first
transplant of a 3D printed liver are already in development. Imagine “smart
factories” in which global systems of manufacturing are coordinated virtually,
or implantable mobile phones made of biosynthetic materials. The fourth
industrial revolution, says Schwab, is more significant, and its ramifications
more profound, than in any prior period of human history. He outlines the key
technologies driving this revolution and discusses the major impacts expected
on government, business, civil society and individuals. Schwab also offers bold
ideas on how to harness these changes and shape a better future—one in which
technology empowers people rather than replaces them; progress serves society
rather than disrupts it; and in which innovators respect moral and ethical
boundaries rather than cross them. We all have the opportunity to contribute to
developing new frameworks that advance progress.
International Business Simon Harris 2012-03-02 Provides an in-depth analysis of
some of the most recent challenges for international businesses, such as
corporate social responsibility and the phenomenon of outward foreign direct
investment from China. Reflects on the new perspectives in international
business by presenting the experience of successful business experts in the
field.
Environmental Issues Today: Choices and Challenges [2 volumes] Robert J. Duffy
2020-11-09 This two-volume set provides an authoritative overview of the major
environmental issues of the 21st century, with a special focus on current
challenges, trends, and policy choices. This set provides an up-to-date,
comprehensive, and focused resource for understanding the nature and scope of
environmental challenges facing the United States and the world in the 21st
century, as well as options for meeting those challenges. Volume One covers
environmental trends and challenges within the United States, while Volume Two
illuminates environmental issues and choices around the world. Issues covered
in both volumes include vital topics such as climate change, air and water
pollution, natural resource and species protection, and agricultural/industrial
impacts on the environment and public health. For all topics, the
authors—scholars and experts hailing from a wide range of environmental and
policy fields—detail a range of political, social, and economic options for the
future and explain why the issue in question is important for society and
people as well as the natural world. User-friendly division of volumes into
U.S. and international coverage Authoritative and objective analysis from
environmental scholars Illuminating sidebars providing case studies about
important environmental trends and policies Lists of issue-specific resources
for further research
Analysing REDD+: Challenges and choices Arild Angelsen 2012-01-01
Extending Social Security to All International Labour Office. Social Security
Department 2010 This book outlines basic concepts such as the social protection
floor and the social security staircase, analyses the affordability of various
approaches, and examines the results of practices around the world, especially
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in low- and middle-income countries.
International Business Simon Collinson 2020 "We have continued to evolve the
structure and content of this textbook in step with the rapidly changing world
of international business. This includes completely revising several key
chapters, including Chapter 6, on International Trade. This is entirely updated
and includes new case studies covering both the trade-war between the US and
China and the complex Brexit process. These and other real-world developments
have made a wide range of stakeholders much more aware of the significance of
global trade interdependencies than in the past. Chapter 16 on the European
Union is also entirely updated to take account of Brexit and a range of new
socio-political and economic events in Europe. Chapter 11 ('MNEs as Responsible
Stakeholders') has been removed, making this edition more consolidated,with 20
rather than 21 chapters. In place of Chapter 11 we have inserted new sections,
frameworks and case studies on responsible business throughout the book as a
fundamental dimension of international businesstheory and practice across all
the other chapters. New case studies, such as 'Businesses and NGOs working
together on climate change' in Chapter 4, provideadditional material on this
topic. Chapter 14, on 'Political risk and negotiation strategy' also features
new case studies on the 'US-Venezuela oil dispute' and 'Huaweiaccused of
spying'"
Model Rules of Professional Conduct American Bar Association. House of
Delegates 2007 The Model Rules of Professional Conduct provides an up-to-date
resource for information on legal ethics. Federal, state and local courts in
all jurisdictions look to the Rules for guidance in solving lawyer malpractice
cases, disciplinary actions, disqualification issues, sanctions questions and
much more. In this volume, black-letter Rules of Professional Conduct are
followed by numbered Comments that explain each Rule's purpose and provide
suggestions for its practical application. The Rules will help you identify
proper conduct in a variety of given situations, review those instances where
discretionary action is possible, and define the nature of the relationship
between you and your clients, colleagues and the courts.
International Business Alan Sitkin 2013-02-14 Offering a refreshingly critical
perspective, this text presents a balanced & concise account of the challenges
& opportunities of international business. Extensive use of international case
examples, demonstrating both good & bad practice, provides students with a
realistic depiction of international business.
Research Methods in International Business Lorraine Eden 2019-12-06 Showcasing
methodological rigour and state-of-the-art methods as hallmarks of modern
international business (IB) research, this book offers a collection of the most
relevant and highly cited research methods articles from the Journal of
International Business Studies (JIBS). Each piece is accompanied by a new
Commentary written by experts in the field; some also include Further
Reflections by the original authors. Encompassing both qualitative and
quantitative approaches, this comprehensive volume explores research design,
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testing and reporting, as well as specific methodological issues such as
endogeneity, common method variance, and theorising from case studies. With
recommendations for best practices relating to interaction effects, hypothesis
testing, and replicability, this book is a unique and up-to-date reference
source on the latest research methods and practices in international business.
The book will also be essential reading for those studying any sub-discipline
of IB research, including international economics, entrepreneurship, finance,
management and marketing.
International Management Paul D. Sweeney 2014-09-19 As the economies of many
countries become more interrelated, international managers are facing huge
challenges and unique opportunities associated with their roles. Now in its
fifth edition, Sweeney and McFarlin's International Management embodies a
balanced and integrated approach to the subject, emphasizing the strategic
opportunities available to firms on a global playing field, as well as
exploring the challenges of managing an international workforce. Integrating
theory and practice across all chapter topics, this book helps students to
learn, grasp, and apply the underlying principles of successful international
management: Understanding the broad context of international business,
including the critical trends impacting international management, the legal and
political forces driving international business, and the ethical and cultural
dilemmas that can arise Mastering the essential elements of effective
interaction in the international arena, from cross-cultural understanding and
communication to cross-border negotiation Recognizing and taking advantage of
strategic opportunities, such as entering and operating in foreign markets
Building and leading effective international teams, including personal and
behavioral motivation, as well as taking an international perspective on the
hiring, training, and development of employees These principles are emphasized
in the text with current examples and practical applications, establishing a
foundation for students to apply their understanding in the current global
business environment. With a companion website featuring an instructor’s
manual, powerpoint slides, and a testbank, International Management, 5e is a
superb resource for instructors and students of international management.
Business Development Opportunities and Market Entry Challenges in Latin America
Garita, Mauricio 2015-09-30 Latin America has long held an important role in
international economics and continues to attract attention as the region faces
restructuration and implements new business conceptions. As a result, Latin
America continues to experience economic growth, which further affirms the
region’s great potential for future business endeavors. Business Development
Opportunities and Market Entry Challenges in Latin America provides a
practical, in-depth look at the different challenges and opportunities present
in the Latin American economy. This text is of use to policymakers, managers,
academicians, researchers, advanced-level students, technology developers, and
government officials in furthering their research exposure to pertinent topics
in market entry and business development in the region. This publication guides
the reader to an understanding of the Latin American region both theoretically
and practically through a collection of chapters concerning microfinance,
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political trust, opportunities and challenges for entrepreneurial activity,
public-private academic cooperation, and poverty in Latin America.
Globalization of Technology Proceedings of the Sixth Convocation of The Council
of Academies of Engineering and Technological Sciences 1988-02-01 The
technological revolution has reached around the world, with important
consequences for business, government, and the labor market. Computer-aided
design, telecommunications, and other developments are allowing small players
to compete with traditional giants in manufacturing and other fields. In this
volume, 16 engineering and industrial experts representing eight countries
discuss the growth of technological advances and their impact on specific
industries and regions of the world. From various perspectives, these
distinguished commentators describe the practical aspects of technology's reach
into business and trade.
Entrepreneurship and the Informal Sector Nnamdi O. Madichier 2022-12-26 This
book contributes to the ongoing discussion around entrepreneurship in Africa
and how it can be made more sustainable. The chapters included highlight the
need to consider the grey area between private and public sector dichotomy,
which has been the focus of previous research efforts. The contributors to this
book offer an intersectional view of entrepreneurship and widen the lens of
inquiry to include informal sectors in discussions pertaining to innovation in
business. The individual chapters consider economic and sociocultural contexts,
the role of gender, the effect of militancy on entrepreneurship and informal
small and medium enterprises. By doing so, this book argues that the neglect
accorded to the informal and self-employment sectors may have hampered African
business development in various ways. This book is a significant new
contribution to studying informality in relation to business and
entrepreneurship. It will be of interest to researchers and advanced students
of business, economics, politics, sociology, public policy, and development
studies. This book was originally published as a special issue of the Journal
of African Business.
The International Business Environment Ian Brooks 2004 The International
Business Environment is written for undergraduate and masters--level students
taking an introductory module on the international context and environment of
business as part of an International Business, Business Studies or Management
degree. The book provides broad and discursive coverage of the external
environment confronted by both large and small organisations. It examines the
key issues and institutions within economic, political and legal frameworks, as
well as the impacts of social and cultural, technological and ecological
developments. A well-structured chapter framework features mini-cases,
summaries, references and further reading. A selection of long cases provides
further substantial illustration of concepts in practice. A website for the
tutor contains teaching and case notes, as well as presentation slides. It can
be found at www.booksites.net/brooks Key Features Applied business focus covers
all aspects of the international business environment Longer cases feature a
range of industries in public and private sectors Mini-cases and discussion
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questions provide regular opportunity for critical reflection Recent data and
examples bring immediate relevance to the subject References to relevant
websites at the end of each chapter Dr Ian Brooks is Dean of Northampton
Business School at University College Northampton and researches organisational
change. Jamie Weatherston is Senior Lecturer in Strategic Management at
Newcastle Business School, Northumbria University Graham Wilkinson is Senior
Lecturer in Business and Economics at Northampton Business School, University
College Northampton.
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